
Representation List 1 

From: Ampman Audio Services <dave@ampman.co.uk>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 6, 2024 4:40 PM 
To: Licensing <licensing.licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Licensing Act 2003 applications - 12th Street Burgers 

 

Dear Licensing Team,  

I am contacting you to register my objection to the application detailed at the foot of 
this email. 
At the moment this establishment is causing a noise nuisance in the Courcy Road / 
Coleraine Road and Lilac Mews areas which are in close proximity to the rear of 57 
High Road. 
The business is running an extractor fan which produces a noise which I am sure 
exceeds that permitted by current planning regulations.  
The neighbourhood has been enduring the noise most of the day and throughout the 
night for more than a year since this business opened and has been operating during 
the 9am - 6am hours despite not having a license to do so. 
There have been complaints to the Noise Team on a number of occasions in regards 
to the fan noise from this premises. 
 
I strongly object to any move to legitimise the already present nuisance from 12th 
Street Burgers.  

Yours sincerely, 
D Stubbs 
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